
APPENDIX C 
From: Anthony Froggatt  
Sent: 02 August 2022 15:34 
To: Licensing Shared Email  
Subject: Sherlock's Bar 
Importance: High 

 

To the Licensing Manager: 

Dear Sir, 

I wish to object to the application from Sherlock's Bar, 17 Clarendon Road, Southsea PO5 
2ED for a late night extension to its licence for Friday and Saturday nights. 

I live close by at 36 Stanley Street, and think that this will lead to an unacceptable level of 
noise into the early hours, both from the customers, who regularly become very intoxicated 
and raucous, but also from the loud music that is played. The rear of the premises is 
adjacent to the rear of properties in Stanley Street and Clarendon Road, and this extension 
poses a very anti-social element into the privacy of local residents. 

 

Yours sincerely 

James Anthony Froggatt 

 


